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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

This Week’s Awards 

STAR OF THE WEEK            CITIZEN OF THE WEEK 
Sophia W for her amazing drawings    George for always trying his best with his writing 
Odin for super effort and working independently  Sonnie for always being positive and enthusiastic 
Clemence for trying really hard on her fractions work Mia Cl for such a positive attitude towards her work 
William L for working hard to make the right choices Nancy for being a role model during carpet sessions 
 
 
Well done to all of them 

 

Welcome 

Welcome families 
 

It is such a privilege to see the learning of our children and such a pleasure to see children talking so proudly of 
their achievements. The highlight of every week is our celebration assembly where the hard work of our children 
is shared across the school. It's such a positive end to our week at Glebeland. We can never underestimate the 
positive impact of being in school has on our children.  
 

I wish you a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Scott 
 

This Week in Class 

ODL and PE 

Please can we remind you that ODL and, weather permitting, PE lessons take place outside so please could the 
children have lots of warm layers for PE and hats, gloves and scarves for ODL.  Some of the children were very 
cold yesterday. 

Woodpecker Class 
 
The children in Woodpecker class have been learning to share in Maths this week.  Next week they will be 
looking at the division symbol. 

Learning Pi 

Attached to this week’s Newsletter there is a letter from Mr Huxtable at Barnby introducing a new learning 
platform called Learning pi.  You should all have received an email from Learning Pi in October with details of 
how to log in to this.  Unfortunately there were complications with setting this up so this wasn’t sent.  Mr Huxtable 
has sent this message which should hopefully help to sort this out for you. 

 
’If you are unable to log in to Learning Pi, please visit https://learningpi.org/forgot-password and enter the email address 
that you have associated with your Arbor account.  As you have already been signed up, Learning Pi will have your details 
on record and create a new way for you to log in and access the children's activities. We are all looking forward to how the 
children tackle these activities.’ 
 

https://learningpi.org/forgot-password


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Robin Class 
This week we have been trying to answer our big question "where on earth are we?". Mrs Ives visited us and told 
us about the history of our school and that although our address is Toft Monks the border line with Haddiscoe 
actually runs through our playground, so we can be in two places at once! We then looked at Google maps and 
saw our houses and drew maps of our journeys to school. Next week we are going to begin thinking about the 
differences between a village, town and city. 
 

                               
 

Red Kite Class 
Our computing topic this term is looking at how we can use code to create our own learning games. We have 
started the unit by exploring the different functions on the website and by creating 'sprites' that can move and 
change on command. Please ask your children to explain the tabs in the picture or visit https://scratch.mit.edu/ to 
have a go at home. 
 

                              

https://scratch.mit.edu/

